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Houston Aggie Moms’ Club
Fall 2015 Newsletter

 

President’s Letter August 2015
Dear Aggie Moms, 
HOWDY and WELCOME! 
We are looking forward to an exciting year with the Houston A&M University Mothers’ Club! I am honored to be serving you as President of this wonderful organization.  We have exciting programs and activities planned, and we hope you will join us! The theme for our club this year is Life's a Journey - Enjoy the Ride!  As Aggie Moms, we are all here to support one another, while nurturing and caring for our children as they journey through their years at A&M.  And, I guarantee we will have fun doing it!  So let's enjoy the Ride!
At every meeting, you will get useful information to help your sons and daughters. We also help each other to answer questions and find resources for our students. Aggie Mothers’ Clubs set Texas A&M apart from other universities. As far as we know, Texas A&M is the only university in the United States where mothers are organized for the purpose of supporting their students, each other, and the University. 
The Houston A&M University Mothers’ Club was formed in 1927 when six mothers decided to get together to bring chicken dinners to their “boys” once a month. Today our club is part of a larger organization: The Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs. Over 125 clubs across Texas and other states comprise the Federation. 
We are a diverse group of women bonded by our children’s current or past involvement with Texas A&M University. We have fun during our meetings and special events such as the Christmas Luncheon, Bunco Night and our Crazy Auction fundraiser. Through Houston Aggie Moms we will unify our individual talents and abilities to create scholarships, provide Finals Care Packages, support libraries, and multiple other student organizations throughout campus.
You can always find out more about our events on our web-page https://houstonaggiemoms.aggienetwork.com/ or find us on our private Facebook page at Houston Aggie Moms. 
                            


Our three Fish Socials this summer were well attended by many enthusiastic new Fish moms. Our very special thanks to Michelle Rogers & Tammy Coker, our Fish Social Chairs, for coordinating these events, and to our hostesses Carrie Noel, Pamela Walker and Sandra Pauley. You all were awesome! Thanks also to all of the Moms who helped with food and refreshments. A big WHOOP! for our fabulous student speakers Katya Mayfield '18, Gabriel Segovia '17, Lizzie Bozeman '17, who were a tremendous help answering questions. If you couldn’t join us it’s not too late! A membership form is enclosed in this newsletter. Please return the completed form with your check to Diana Tucker, VP Membership, by September 18th so your name will be listed in our Directory.
Please call any of the officers listed in this newsletter if you have any questions or concerns. I look forward to welcoming you at our September meeting. So bring a friend and come join us! You will be glad you did!
Thanks & Gig 'em!
Beverly Krell                                
President 2015-16
Houston A&M University Mothers' Club
msbev@flash.net

 Save the Dates:
· Thursday, September 17- Our first general meeting at Bering Church of Christ (BCC), 1910 Bering Drive. We start at 6:30 P.M. with a light supper and end at 8:00 P.M. We will  share with you an Introduction to Houston Aggie Moms and our exciting plans for the coming year!  Don't miss it! Bring a friend!
· Thursday, October 15- Speaker TBA
· Thursday, November 19-Ray Childress '85
· Saturday, December 5- Christmas Luncheon 
· Thursday,  January 21, 2016-Bob Harvey '77
· Friday, February 5,  2016 - Crazy Auction- New Location - Julia Ideson Public Library!
· Thurs,  March 24, 2016-General Joe Ramirez '79 
· April 8-9, 2016- Parents Weekend

· Wed, May 4,  2016-New Board Installation!
2015-16 Houston Aggie Mom Officers
President: Beverly Krell                          713-253-8567
Pres. Elect: Jana Gunter
                 713-582-2214


VP at Large: Naomi Miller                      832-418-9135
Membership: Diana Tucker

 281-639-5354

Programs: Karen Mayfield '76                713-208-8932
Directory: Donna Verschuren                 713-927-1829
Directory: Judi Freitag                            713-921-2033

Boutique: Laura Casanover

713-494-5878


Boutique: Valerie Hubbard                     713-515-2040
Care Packages: Robyn Repass                713-502-3335
Care Packages: Georgia Butta                 713-398-0108
Hospitality: Barbara Roberts                   713-467-3714
Hospitality: Shelley David                       281-773-9396
Crazy Auction: Angie Durand                 713-320-2597
Crazy Auction: Sheryl Namee                 713-385-0454
Rec. Secretary: Charleene Burgess '80 
 713-562-3783

Communications: Stephanie Burritt         713-501-3274
Treasurer: Sally Benwell 

 713-899-9778

Parliamentarian: Lisa Lundquist
 832-643-3171
Birthdays: Kristi Smith 
                 713-680-0589

Birthdays:  Vicki Brown-Sobecki '78      713-668-3299
Bulk Mail: Kim Chavez 

 832-715-9291

Centerpieces: Sherri Iler '87

 713-320-0120
Chaplain: Cheryl Dinwoodie                   713-463-9550
Christmas Luncheon: Janie Valach          713-851-0658
Christmas Luncheon: Lisa Lundquist       832-643-3171

Data Base: Renee' Colyer                         281-597-8913
District 6 Rep: Fran Marintsch                 281-558-5636

Door Prizes: Myriam Segovia 
  713-253-3143
Door Prizes: Eleanor Zook                       713-528-2409
Fish Socials: Tammy Coker                      281-787-1163
Fish Socials: Michelle Rogers                  832-512-8178
Greeter: Julie Schouest                             713-827-0346
Greeter: Pam Peters                                  281-531-7757
Greeter: Sally Janachek                            713-493-1984
Greeter: Kristi Cordova

 713-582-1701

Greeter: Julie Sykes                                 713-823-9135
Historian: Malka Levy                             713-664-5389
Historian: Ivonne Zamudio                      713-858-5717                 
Registrar: Michelle Rogers                       832-512-8178
Social Events: Nancy Hotze                     713-817-5617
Social Events: Michelle Maresh              713-498-6404

Webmaster: Kimberly Lyman

 281-384-7514
DIRECTORY:
Would you help offset the printing costs by asking a business that you visit often to sponsor an ad for our directory? A blank advertising form is enclosed. The deadline to submit ads is August 30, 2015.  Please contact Donna Verschuren at dlverschuren@gmail.com or mail the form to Donna at 13815 Britoak Ln, Houston, TX 77079-3329.
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FINALS CARE PACKAGES:
Our care packages are filled with goodies to sustain our Aggie students during finals and are put together by our own Aggie Moms. We believe that our Finals Care Packages are not only a great value, but the students love them as well! At the September meeting you will have the opportunity to see a sample and place your care packages order for December and May at an unbeatable price. Contact Robyn Repass or Georgia Butta to order at rrepass@comcast.net or glbutta@sbcglobal.net  
SCHOLARSHIPS: Please remind your students to check the financial aid web site for possible scholarships to which they can apply: http://financialaid.tamu.edu
The deadlines for Financial Aid scholarships vary.
Visit our website: https://houstonaggiemoms.aggienetwork.com. 

 Houston Aggie Moms scholarship application will be available soon. Contact Naomi Miller at naomimm@hotmail.com for more information. The deadline is March 31, 2016.
VISITING YOUR STUDENTS: Be sure to make your hotel reservations early for any activity you plan to attend on campus, especially for Parents’ Weekend and football games!  You can find a current list of motels and restaurants at www.bryan-collegestation.org
TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY MOTHERS’ CLUB FEDERATION EVENTS:  Please note the upcoming Texas A&M University Federation Events listed below. Contact Beverly Krell or go to www.aggiemoms.org for more details.
· August 28, 2015 (Friday) 6:30 P.M. – Texas A&M University Federation dinner at Pebble Creek Country Club $28 per person (Reservation required)
· August 29, 2015 (Saturday) 9:00 A.M – 1:30 P.M  Fall Texas A&M University Federation meeting and workshops in the MSC Room 2400
· October 9-11, 2015 (Friday – Sunday) – Aggie Mom Camp at Hilton Hotel.  Go to aggiemoms.org for details.
· January 15-16, 2016 (Friday – Saturday) - Winter Meeting/District Meeting 2016 at Texas A&M University (Reservation required for Friday night’s dinner.)
· April 8-9, 2016 (Friday – Saturday) - Parents’ Weekend, at Texas A&M University. Come to Boutique in the MSC to see all of the merchandise sold by Aggie Moms clubs including ours! 
PRAYERS:  If you know of someone who needs our prayers please contact Cheryl Dinwoodie at cadinwoodie@aol.com  
AGGIE BRAGS:  We want to know about what wonderful things are happening with our Aggies.  At the meetings we will have a chance to tell our Aggie “Brags", or go to houstonaggiemoms.aggienetwork.com to submit.
SENIOR MOMS: We have a special gift for your senior Aggie.  Go to our website for more details! 
Christmas Luncheon 

Saturday, December 5, 2015
Reception: 10:30 am /Lunch: 11:30 am
Location: Junior League of Houston
There will be an ornament exchange!
Come shop our Boutique for Christmas gifts.

Questions? Please contact:
Lisa Lundquist or Janie Valach lisamwlundquist@gmail.com or jpvalach4@aol.com 

HOUSTON AGGIE MOMS SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 2015-2016
Note: Unless otherwise indicated, all meetings will be held at Bering Drive Church of Christ,
1910 Bering Drive. Houston, TX 77057. A Light buffet will be served at 6:30 pm before the meeting begins.
	August 28 & 29, 2015
Friday/Saturday 
College Station
	Texas A&M University Mothers’ Club Federation Fall Meeting will be located in the MSC Room 2400. Coffee and Registration begins at 8:30 A.M. and the meeting starts at 9:00 A.M. Workshops will be in Rudder Tower beginning at 11:15. There is no cost for this meeting. 
A Texas A&M University Federation Dinner is scheduled Friday night; August 28th at 6:30 P.M. at the Pebble Creek Country Club. A reservation and $28.00 is required to attend the dinner. Please contact Beverly Krell at msbev@flash.net if you plan to attend.

	September 17, 2015
BCC Thursday: 6:30 P.M. 
	General Meeting – “Howdy” and “Welcome” to an exciting year with Houston A&M University Mothers’ Club. Start your school year experiencing the Aggie Spirit. Come renew old friendships and make new ones! September will be an introduction to the Houston Aggie Moms Club and what the year holds.  We promise you will "Enjoy the Ride!"

	October 9-11, 2015
Friday-Sunday College Station
	Aggie Mom Camp - Hilton Hotel.  Enjoy the camaraderie and obtain valuable information about Texas A&M.  Registration deadline Sept 12th.  Go to www.aggiemoms.org for details.

	October 15, 2015
BCC Thursday:  6:30 P.M.
	General Meeting – Speaker TBA.  Come visit with friends you met last month.   And, enjoy great food while hearing an exciting speaker.

	November 19, 2015
BCC Thursday: 6:30 P.M.
	General Meeting – The holiday season begins this month.. Enjoy friends and fellowship!  And come hear Ray Childress '85 talk about his years at Texas A&M!  Sign up for the Christmas Luncheon and get ready for the Crazy Auction.   This will be a fun night - be there!

	December 5, 2015
Saturday
	Christmas Luncheon & Boutique – Welcome the Season and enjoy Holiday shopping at our Boutique. The Reception begins at 10:30 A.M. and the meal is served at 11:30.  You will enjoy the food and the company!  Bring an ornament for our exchange!  Location:  Junior League of Houston.

	January 15-16, 2016
Friday/Saturday

College Station


	A&M University Mothers’ Club Federation/District Winter Meeting Coffee is at 8:00 A.M., and the Texas A&M University Federation meeting starts at 8:30 A.M. The district meeting and a Mini Boutique will be 10:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. and Lunch is at 12:15 P.M. The Texas A&M University Federation dinner is Friday night. A reservation and $30.00 is required to attend the dinner. Contact Beverly Krell @ msbev@flash.net for details.

	January 21, 2016
BCC Thursday: 6:30 P.M.  
	General Meeting – Start the “New Year” by attending our January meeting! 

A very special guest Speaker, Bob Harvey '77,  will enlighten us.  You won’t want to miss it!

	February 5, 2016
Friday
	Crazy Auction!–Mark your calendars for our main fundraising event! It is our biggest and best party of the year! Come and bring all of your Aggie Friends and Family. Please go to houstonaggiemoms.aggienetwork.com for more information on how to donate items or volunteer! NEW LOCATION – JULIA IDESON PUBLIC LIBRARY (a fabulous venue!!!)

	March 14-18, 2016
	Spring Break – Enjoy the time with your Aggie!

	March 24, 2016
BCC Thursday:  6:40 P.M.
	General Meeting – Springtime in Houston!  Come and join us for an exciting and informative meeting!  Speaker - General Joe Ramirez '79  will talk about his years at Texas A&M!

	April 8-9, 2016
Friday/Saturday
College Station
	Texas A&M University Mothers’ Club Federation Spring Meeting – Texas A&M University campus- Attend the meeting on Friday night after Boutique closes and Saturday starting at 9 A.M. Visit the Boutique all day on Friday and Saturday to see all of the merchandise on sale and come to help out at our very own Houston Aggie Moms booth!

	April 8-9, 2016 
Events occur Friday, Saturday & Sunday
College Station
	TAMU Parents’ Weekend - Texas A&M University campus – Great time to spend time with your Aggie at Texas A&M! Attend Midnight Yell Practice, Maroon and White Football Game, and Corps of Cadets Awards presentation. Visit the Boutique and see all of the Aggie merchandise sold by many Aggie Moms clubs including our very own Houston Aggie Moms.

	April 21, 2016
Thursday/College Station/Houston                      
	Muster -Take a day trip to campus to honor the year’s fallen Aggies or join the
 Houston A&M Club here in Houston as they softly call the Muster. 

	May 4, 2016 
BCC WEDNESDAY: 6:30 P.M. 
	Awards/Installation Meeting – Plan to attend as we award Scholarships, give awards and celebrate as we install the new 2016-17 Board! (Note Wednesday not Thursday this month).


Houston A&M University Mothers’ Club










P. O. Box 1578

Bellaire, Texas 77402-1578
Return Service Requested
_____________________________________________________________________________________
HOWDY! 
Moms of Aggie Students, you are invited to our first meeting! 
Thursday, September 17th,  2015
Bering Church of Christ
1910 Bering Drive, Houston, Texas 77057 
The church is west of the Galleria on Bering Drive (north of Westheimer).
Our meetings are from 6:30 to 8:00 PM.   Enjoy a light dinner during the meeting!
Introduction to the Houston A&M University Mothers’ Club 
We are a diverse group of women bonded by our children’s current or past involvement with 
Texas A&M University. 
Once an Aggie Mom, Always an Aggie Mom
Come join us, and bring your friends! Find out more about our club inside this newsletter. 
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Welcome New Fish Moms!








